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NEXT MEETING 

 
The next regular meeting will 
be held at Kasoag Lake Park , in 
Williamstown, NY on May 19th 
at 11 AM.   
 

     
 

PRESIDENT’S NOTE 
 
You all know the Club rules and 
when you ride you need to 
abide by these rules.  We will 
be patrolling all the trails to 
keep us safe while riding. 
 
 EVENT CALENDAR 
 
Please change your 2007 event 
calendar, sent with last month’s 
newsletter, to read on 8/26/07 
that the Lewis County Rodeo 

will be held at Snow Ridge not 
Flat Rock Lodge this year.   
    

DONATIONS 
 
Linda Frank, sister of James 
Green, one of our members who 
passed away recently, has sent a 
Thank You note to the club and 
included a. donation to be in 
“Jamsey’s” memory.  Thank 
you Linda.          . 
 
Sye O’Neil was the winner of 
the 50/50 raffle at the April 
meeting.  She donated a portion 

http://www.oswegocountyatv.org/


of her winnings  back to the 
Club.  Thanks Sye.   
 

PARADES 
 
Following is a list of this 
coming year’s parades that the 
Club will be attending 
All members are encouraged to 
participate.  These events show 
our surrounding communities 
that ATV riding is “ALIVE 
AND WELL:” and our Club is 
very strong.  The Trail Truck is 
used as a float in each of these 
parades and shows the 
community some of the 
businesses who support us.   
  
6/2/ Sat     Lacona Field Days 
7/12 Thur Mexico Field Days 
8/4 Sat   Pulaski Field Days* 
8/18 Sat Williamstown Field Days 
9/1 Sat   Redfield Home Days 
 
*The Pulaski parade will be 
the biggest parade event this 
year.  Our President is hoping 
that 100+ machines will be in 
attendance to show our support.  
This parade is in memory of 
James Green.  The village 
needs to know we can help 
support their community.   
 
You can call Mary Gaffey, 298-
5444, for details of the meeting 
places and times for each 
parade.  Steve is working on 
getting “clearance” to ride from 
Altmar to the parade staging 
point for the day only. 
 
LOTTERY TICKETS 

 
 

 The 225 Ticket Raffle 
sales are going well, but 

we still have still have about 
100 to sell before September 
9th.  Contact any Board Member 
or Officer to get one of these 
tickets.   
 
Each ticket is $50.  This can be 
paid all at once or in 5 
payments of $10 each April 
through August. If the entire 
cost of the ticket is paid in full 
by June 15th the holder of the 
ticket will be eligible for a 
special drawing of $100. to be 
held at the regular monthly 
meeting in Williamstown at the 
Fireman’s Field on June 16th.  
The winner of this special 
drawing is also eligible for the 
final drawings.   
 
The prizes for these tickets are: 
 
1st Prize      1drawing of $500 
2nd Prize  2 drawings of  $250 
3rd Prize   5 drawings of $100 
4th Prize  10 drawings of  $50   
 
The drawing for this raffle will 
be held at the Kasoag Lake Park 
in Williamstown on September 
9, 2007 from 1-5 PM.  A 
chicken BBQ and all the fixin’s 
will be provided to each ticket 
holder and a guest.  The 
Trudell’s “Still Kickin Band” 
will provide the music.   
 
The biggest money winner will 
be drawn first.  The seller of the 
top prize winning ticket, if 
he/she has sold a minimum of 5 
tickets, will receive $50.  You 
do not need to be present to 
win.  
 
Over 100 of these tickets have 
already been sold so you need 
to contact any of the board 
members listed on the front 
page of this newsletter to get a 
ticket or come to the next 

meeting.  Only 225 tickets will 
be sold.   
 

 The second raffle is the 
Region 6 Raffle and is to 

benefit our Club and the Region 
6 DEC.  There has been a good 
response.  Each member 
received a ticket attached to last 
month’s newsletter.  Please 
either return the ticket unsold or 
send back the stub with the $5.  
Half of all the money collected 
from the sale of these tickets 
goes to our Club.  Details of the 
drawing were outlined in last 
month’s newsletter.   
 

TRAIL NEWS 
 

To respect the owners wishes, 
the trail from Dam Rd. to 
County Rte. 22 is closed for the 
month of May.  Turkey hunting 
will be underway.  Signs will be 
posted.  Please do not use this 
trail until June 1st.  
 
The Orwell trail off this Rte. 22 
trail will be open when the rest 
of the private trails are open.   
 

CLUB CAMP OUT 
 

Memorial Day weekend, May 
26-28, 2007 is scheduled to be a 
Club event.  There is camping 
available at the Adirondack 
International Speedway in 
Beaver Falls.  There will be 
racing on Saturday and on 
Sunday there will be Country 
Fun in the Park, East Coast 
Drifters and a Campground Car 
Show.  On 5/28 will be the 
Memorial Day Extravaganza.  
All members are invited to 
come join the fun.   
 1. 

2. 



The speedway is a new sponsor 
and has included a full season 
racing calendar with this 
newsletter.   
 
Call Steve Cronk for details 
before May 15th and to make 
reservations.   
 

TRADE SHOW 
 

On June 16th and 17th our 3rd 
annual Trade Show/Craft Fair & 
ATV Rodeo will be held at the 
Fireman’s Field, Williamstown 
NY.  This is a new location.   
This year we are combining the 
Trade Show with a ATV Rodeo 
as we did last year to make the 
event more appealing to all who 
love four wheeling.  Barry and 
Thelma Moot are chairpersons 
for the Trade Show.     
 
Vendor sites are now on sale at 
$30 each for a 15’ x 30’ spot.   
 
To make this event more 
successful each year requires a 
lot of time and work for all 
involved.  The more people we 
can count on to help make the 
load a lot lighter.  Please call 
Barry or Thelma to offer your 
help.  You can reach them at 
298-2480. 
  

Your help could make the 
difference in organizing this 

event.   
 

GUN RAFFLE  
 

The Great White Trading Post 
in Williamstown has again 
donated a rifle for the Club to 
raffle.  He has given us a CVA 
Wolf 50 caliber break action 
rifle.  The tickets are $1. each 
and can be purchased at the 

Trade Show or at our regular 
monthly meeting in May. The 
drawing will be held at our 
annual Pig Roast in July.  You 
do not need to be present to 
win.  Thanks Les.   

 
SAFETY COURSE 

 
For those of you who would like to 
participate in an ATV safety 
course you can contact David 
Beyer at 800-887-2887.  Ages 6 to 
adult can attend.  The course is 
held in Watertown and is a five-
hour course.  There will be a 
maximum of 8 people in each 
class.  There is no cost if you have 
a new machine in your family’s 
possession.  You will have to set 
up a date for testing with David.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

OSWEGO COUNTY 
ATV CLUB 

 

3rd ANNUAL 
TRADE SHOW 
CRAFT FAIR 

&  

   ATV RODEO  
 

JUNE 16 and 17, 2007 
 

FIREMAN’S FIELD 
Williamstown, NY 

 
All businesses & crafters 

welcome 
Spots are 15’x 30’  
For $30.00 per spot  

First Come, 
First Serve basis! 

 

For more information or 
spot agreements 

Contact:   Barry or 
Thelma Moot 

298-2480 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sites 
Available 
     Now!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
“Help us save our trails 

– 
Ride by the Rules” 

 
 



If your 2007 dues are 
not already renewed 
this will be your last 

newsletter !!!   
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